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President
Ken Smith
303-814-9227
Vice President
Mike Rhynard JR
303-922-9410
Secretary
Carrie Jacobucci
303-654-0092
Treasurer
Jeff Jacobucci
303-654-0092
Membership
“Cobra” Bob Guy
303-979-0855
0OCC Rep.
Mike Rhynard
303-979-1022
Gary Coop
303-795-1999
PR.

Scott Cortelyou
303-838-9720
Newsletter
Rebecca Deaton
720-232-8178

The newsletter deadline
is the 20th of each month
Articles may be sent by
e-mail to
Dmc2001news@aol.com
or
Fax at 303-693-1276
6044S Zante way
Aurora CO 80015
Denver Mustang Club
Po Box 621111
Littleton CO 80162-1111
DMC HotLine
303-933-5631

MEETING INFORMATION

THE NEXT CLUB MEETING
WILL BE HELD AT CHOPPERS
SPORTS GRILL ON SATURDAY

JULY 13TH AT 6PM.

DRIVE YOUR MUSTANGS IF

WEATHER PERMITS!

Phil Long Ford

7887 W Tufts Avenue

(in the Southwest Auto Park)
303-932-FORD 303-932-3673
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EDITOR’S CORNER

Hi everyone,

First of all sorry that the
newsletter is late getting out
this month we have had an
eventful month. First of all
we moved, we went to
Steamboat , then the
computer went down, we are
still having problems with our
phone line and are having
problems getting emails. The
last thing that has happened
is Josh and | took a fall down
the stairs. Joshie is fine just a
few bruises. His mother on
the other hand has some
very sore muscles, a sprained
ankle and broke my big toe in
4 places and may need
surgery. So | do apologize
that some of the information
will not be in the news letter
that was suppose to be in it.
Thank you
Rebecca Deaton



The May Meeting of the
Denver Mustang Club
was called to order at
8:45 pm

President Ken Smith
was absent, so Jerry
Jones ran the meeting.
Rocky Mountain
Mustang Round up is
next weekend. Do not
take Colorado 9; the
road is torn up do to
construction. Voted on
$100 for door prizes for
rmmr.

Treasurer’s Report:
* New Balance of
$3623.67; investment
fund balance of
$10,332.22. Motion and
voted to pay bills

OCC Report:

*  Swap meet was last
week, thanks to Lary,
Gary, and Mike. Thanks
to all our volunteers, all
our spots were covered.
WWAF:

¢+ Sample artwork
passed around, done in
black and white for the
picture, and color for the
words only.

* Talked to ACC:

«  $25/hr for the lawn.
300 car limit not true,
the more the merrier.

+  (ood entrance
available, no ramps
needed.

* Major sponsor-Phil
Long Ford.

+ July Meeting is at
Choppers in Cherry Creek,
The club will pay the
gratuity.

*  The meeting will be on
SATURDAY July 13th at
6pm

New vice president
voted in Mike Rhynard Jr.
*  Final note:

Thank you to Lary Coop
for letting us invade your
home for this meeting!

Submitted by
Carrie Jacobucci

Map to Choppers Sports Grill
For more information call Ken
‘Smith at 303-814-9227 or
Nancy McCoy at303-278-2665
Meeting July 13th at 6pm!!!!
Please drive your Mustangs!!
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